
 
May ~ Mary’s Month 

 
As Catholics, we traditionally devote the month 

of May to Mary, Mother of the Lord and our 
Mother. As our Mother, Mary is always close to 
us, protecting us, interceding for us and guiding 

us. Mary is a model of faith and a model of 
discipleship through her complete confidence in 
God’s providential love. In this way, Mary brings 
us closer to her Son, our Lord and Savior Jesus 

Christ. Hence, the expression “Ad Iesum per 
Mariam” ~ “To Jesus through Mary”. 

Our Lady, as our Mother, wants us to be quick 
and confident in approaching her for help, 

guidance and encouragement. Of course, as our 
loving Mother, Mary also knows what we need 

most even before we ask! 
 

The prayer, The Memorare, is attributed to St. 
Bernard of Clairvaux: 

 
“Remember, O most gracious Virgin Mary, that 

never was it known that anyone who fled to your 
protection, implored your help, or sought your 

intercession was left unaided. Inspired with this 
confidence, I fly unto you, O Virgin of virgins, my 
Mother. To you I come, before you I stand, sinful 
and sorrowful. O Mother of the Word incarnate, 
despise not my petitions, but in your mercy, hear 

and answer me. Amen. 
 

Have a blessed week and pray the Rosary! 
Our Lady, Queen of All Saints, pray for us. 

 
Father Ceriello 

Frjoe21@gmail.com 
 

ALCOHOLICS   ANONYMOUS 
AA Meets every Monday at 6:30 pm and every 

Wednesday at 7:15pm in St Joseph Hall.      

 

   
 

The 2017 Annual Catholic Appeal 
“Live in Faith – Give in Love” 

 
Each year at this time the Diocese of Brooklyn 
conducts its annual appeal for support for 
various important and essential areas of service 
and ministry in the diocese. This effort by the 
diocese is an opportunity for each parish to 
express, through prayerful and financial support, 
its solidarity with the mission of the diocese that 
really serves us all.  
 
In supporting the Annual Catholic Appeal, we are 
also helping one another here in Queen of All 
Saints through the diocesan services and 
ministries that help us either directly or 
indirectly.  
 
The diocesan goal is $8,000,000.00 and our 
parish goal in QAS is $30,000.00. 
 
Your gift to the Annual Catholic Appeal will be 
used to support: 
 

• Faith Formation and Pastoral Life 
• Catholic Charities 
• Catholic Migration Services 
• Care for Retired Priests 
• Catholic Schools Scholarship Assistance 
• Chaplaincies 
• Parish Assistance 

 
Please know that your participation in the Annual 
Catholic Appeal is the key to our success. When 
each parishioner or family participates to the 
degree that they are able, we all benefit. 
 
Thank you for your generosity and your spirit of 
sacrificial giving. 
 
God bless you, 
Father Ceriello 
 
 

mailto:Frjoe21@gmail.com


SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 
BREAD AND WINE IN MEMORY OF LENORE 
CLAVERY STARTED ON JUNE 1ST, 2017, REQUESTED 
BY ELEANOR CLAVERY 
Sunday,        May 28 
 8:30am        Open 
10:30am        Pro Populo  
Monday,       May  29 
8:30 am          Family Support and Ressources: Peace,  
            Love and Unity. 
Tuesday,      May  30 
8:30 am          Open                     
Wednesday, May  31 
8:30 am         Open                     
Thursday     June 1st 
8:30 am         Open                     
Friday,          June 2nd 
8:30 am         Mr Nicholas Amico, his son Peter Amico,  
          and his Great Grandson Philip Amico. 
Saturday,     June 3rd  
8:30am          Open 
11am             Lenore Clavery 
5pm           Open 
 Sunday,      June 4 
8:30          Family Support and Ressources : Peace,   
          Love and Unity. 
10:30am       Pro Populo       

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK OF THE PARISH 

ESPECIALLY: 
 

Shirley Cook, John Anthony Edwards, Marie Henry, Chimene 
Jean-Paul,  Aaliya Khudan, Ramesh Khudan, Jr, Miyoshi Vital, 
Eva Rotelli, Mona Kinssec, Mrs Pancari., Camille Mills, 
Frederick Lue, Jo Ann Ciavolella, Rasheeda Pierce, Montas 
Pierce, Ella Pierce, Freida Pemberton, Andre Petties, Ronald 
St. Charles, Joan Vincent, Cordelia Howard, Joelle Earle, 
Adrian Texidor, Sylvia Baker, Bettye Pinkney, Yeshi, Ryan 
Chin, Al Adami, Theresa Powell, Bertram Powell, Martine 
Dallemand, Rosa Maria Santos, Raquel Cruz, Dora Acosta, 
Trinity Ramdin, Hildred Brown, Shawn Earle, Ursula M. Aird, 
Patrocinio Binuya, Gregorio Binuya, Rick Mc Gill, Joshua 
Sardinha, Ken & Alison Sardinha, Tom Moogan, Cordelia 
Howard, April Pinkney, Earl Hamilton, Akoshia K.Speede. 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR THE DECEASED: 

 
Fritz Galette Nancy Breier, Aulander Askew, Gwendolyn 
Finch, Beate Petties, Barbara Small., William Sullivan, 
Maurice Holland, Margaret Vincent, Michael Marable, 
Catherine Brown, Eugenie Dupree, Beatrice Corless., David 
Rampersad,, Minerva Matias, Sheila Palmer,Elvia Powell, 
Florence Merine-Philip, Angela Steele, Franklin Forbes, Faye 
Bradbury, Stephen Sardinha., Theresa Powell, Msgr. John 
Brown, Calvin Allen, Robert L.Casey, Eugene Pilgrim, Israel 
Correa, Joseph Bostie Jr. 

 
 

PARISH OFFERING 
 

The offering to the parish was not available at the 
time of printing. 
Thank you for your generosity and support of 
Queen of All Saints! 
 

PARISH WEEKLY GOAL 
Thank you for your sacrificial giving each week.  

Please remember that in order for us to meet our 
ordinary expenses, we need a minimum of $7500 

in each Sunday’s offering.  Please continue to be as 
generous as you can.  If you miss a week for any 
reason, please try to make up for it the following 
week or when you return.  This is especially true 

on holiday weekends and during the summer 
months. Thank you again for your understanding. 

 

 
 

SUMMER BIBLE AND ARTS CAMP 
This summer, we are offering a Bible and 

Performing Arts Camp! 
Summer is a great time to learn acting, singing, 

dancing, develop new friendships and get 
inspired with faith!   Children will develop 

performance skills and at the same time learn 
about their faith. 

The registration deadline is May 
31st. Registration fees are based on sliding 

scale. For more info or to register, contact Sr 
Katie directly at 718.638.7625 or 

 qasfaithformation@gmail.com 

 
 
 

                A Diocesan Pilgrimage to 
                   Fatima and Lourdes 
                          Celebrating 

The 100th Anniversary of the 
Fatima Apparitions 

Bishop Nicholas DiMarzio 
Spiritual Director 

August 30 –September 8, 2017 
For a Brochure call 
The Catholic Tour 

1-855-564-1008 or 
jimadair@thecatholictour.com 

tel:(718)%20638-7625
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